Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee
ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE

Department of Transport and Regional Services

CASA
Supplementary Budget Estimates 2000-2001, (30 May 2001)


Question: 
CASA 14

Topic: 
Engine Mountings on Qantas 747’s - investigations

Hansard Page/Written Question on Notice: 249

Senator O’Brien asked:  
(A) Did it go to the Executive Safety Committee?

(B) Did CASA conduct any inspections prior to Rolls Royce’s involvement? Prior to Rolls Royce’s involvement did CASA of its own volition organise to conduct any inspections?

Answer:

(A) 
A review of the Minutes of the Executive Safety Committee meetings reveals that the specific issue relating to Rolls Royce engines was not reported to the Committee.  However, the Committee were made aware that concerns in regards to the operator had been raised. 

(B) 
Yes. CASA received information that incorrect working practices were being employed within the General Repair Area of the operator’s engine overhaul centre. This prompted a special audit on the General Repair Area of the operator’s engine overhaul centre that was completed on 4 December 2000.  
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